
 
 

 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW, Edmonton, AB 
T5H 0E8 Canada 

epcor.com 

June 07, 2019 

 

Sent By Electronic Mail, and Courier 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”) – Participation in Stakeholder 

Consultation for Post-2020 Natural Gas Demand Side Management Framework 

 Board File Number: EB-2019-0003 

 

Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) letter to initiate a consultation process for developing a 

Demand Side Management (DSM) framework for natural gas distributors beginning 2021, EPCOR 

hereby confirms its participation (in person) for the Stakeholder Meeting on Thursday, June 13, 2019.  

 

The letter will be delivered via e-mail, and copies will be sent by courier to the OEB.    

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Original signed by] 

 

 

 

Susannah Robinson 

Vice President, Ontario 

EPCOR Utilities Inc.  

55 University Avenue, Suite 710 

Toronto, ON M5J 2H7 

srobinson@epcor.com 

Tel:  (647) 730-0010 

 

mailto:srobinson@epcor.com

